
Dear IAMP members,

the proposed changes in the Statutes and Bylaws announced in the April
issue of the Newsletter were discussed at the General Assembly in Rio. To
be accepted they need an approval by a postal ballot.

Let me recall that the aim of the proposed changes is to adjust to the elec-
tronic age ways making our decision making more efficient. The modified
text can be found at http://gemma.ujf.cas.cz/%7Eiamp/statutes-draft.html
with the red and green words marking the deleted and added formulations,
respectively.

If you want to vote in the future electronically we have to do it once clas-
sically – you have to sacrifice a stamp and envelope and send your
vote by a regular mail to one of the following addresses:

IAMP Secretariat
Institut für Mathematik
TU Berlin MA 7-2
Strasse des 17. Juni 136
10623 Berlin, Germany

IAMP Secretary
Department of Theoretical Physics
Nuclear Physics Institute
Czech Academy of Sciences
25068 Řež near Prague, Czechia

We will appreciate receiving your opinion before March 31, 2007. Thank you
in advance for voting,

Pavel Exner
IAMP Secretary

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - cut here - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

A vote about the changes in the IAMP Statues and Bylaws,
as described at http://gemma.ujf.cas.cz/%7Eiamp/statutes-draft.html

¤ I agree ¤ I disagree

Name and/or membership number:


